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                  21 January 2021

FOR PARENTS OF DIRECT CLOSE CONTACTS OF COVID-19 AT FORTY HILL SCHOOL
Advice for Child to Self-Isolate

Dear Parent / carer of xxx

We have been advised that a member of staff has had a positive test from a Lateral Flow Device (LFD) from your child’s bubble. This member of staff has now been sent for a full PCR test to confirm this result. 

We have followed the national guidance and have identified that your child has been in close contact with this member of staff and therefore we recommend that your child now stays at home and self-isolates whilst we await the result of the full PCR test. 

The xxx bubble will be closed pending this result. Please do not send your child into school until you hear otherwise. 

Please note that any siblings in other bubbles can continue to attend school as normal, providing they are well. 

Home Learning is already in place for the children of Year xxx and so your child will be able to access this from now. 
If the member of staff tests negative following the PCR test, we will re-open the bubble as usual. 

I will write to you with further details as soon as I have them. 

Thank you for your support in following this guidance and supporting us to ensure that we minimise the infection rate within our school community
With my very best wishes 
 
[image: image2.png]1nass3s,
n
s

Furpine®




Mr Josh Newham 
Headteacher
Giving every child every opportunity to be Fulfilled, Healthy and Successful
www.fortyhill.com


